
Second year Veterinary Students 
created bulletin boards as part of their 
Animal Career Projects.  “This was an 
awesome ice breaker and team 
project,” said Mrs. Rogers, the 
Veterinarian Careers teacher.    
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The hallways have been buzzing with students for 
just over two weeks now!  Classes started August 
4, 2022 for BCSC students.  Over 310 students 
from schools outside BCSC who are served by C4 
came together on August 11 for C4 Orientation.   

Also added this year: Intro to Public Safety 
taught by Brian Plummer.  This is a 
beginning course for Criminal Justice classes. 

New this year: Advanced Fashion and 
Design.  Amanda Godwin saw an 
opportunity to further her students’ 
growth and knowledge in Fashion and 
Design!      

Blitzen, Mrs. Rogers’ 
dog joined the Vet 
Tech team for his first 
day of school! 

Michael Tungate, Columbus 
East graduate in 2020, recently 
stopped in to visit his former 
teacher, Mr. Foley.  He was in 
Mr. Foley's class for three 
years during his four years of 
high school.  Michael was 
inspired to give back to Mr. 
Foley and his students because 
he vividly recalled tools 
breaking and the need to 
replace them.  He donated 
$200 to go towards students' 
needs.  Michael's kindness is 
greatly appreciated!  
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